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THE TOWNSHIP OF MELANCTHON 
157101 Hwy. 10, Melancthon, Ontario, L9V 2E6 
 
 
 

 Corporation of the Township of Melancthon 
Memorandum 

 
To:  Mayor White And Members of Council 
 
From:  Craig Micks, Public Works Superintendent 
 
Subject: 2025 Winter Sand Quote 
 
Date:  September 2nd, 2025 
        
 
The 2025 Winter Sand Quotes closed on September 2nd, 2025, at 12pm and were 
opened that afternoon.   
 
We had two companies put bids in for the quote: Flesherton Concrete, and Greenwood 
Aggregates Limited. I have attached a chart of the quote results. Staff recommend that 
Council award the Winter Sand Quote to Flesherton Concrete, at $20.50 per tonne 
(includes trucking), plus HST. 



Unofficial Winter Sand Quote Results 2025.xlsx

Tender Company Sand per tonne Trucking per tonne HST Total Notes Based on 2500 tonnes

Greenwood Aggregates Limited $15.25 $8.00 $3.02 $26.27 Kinsley Pit - Lot 22 Highway 10 Mono $65,681.25

Flesherton Concrete $14.00 $6.50 $2.67 $23.17 80% Walker Agg. Duntroon Quarry & 20% Blachards Pit $57,912.50



 
 

North of 89 Alliance 
708281 County Rd 21 
Mulmur, ON L9V 0X3 
info@northof89alliance.ca 
 

 

August 28, 2025 

Melancthon Township Council 
157101 Highway 10 
Melancthon, ON L9V 2E6 

Dear Mayor White and Members of Council, 

On behalf of the North of 89 Alliance, I am writing to request your support for our work in the 
North Dufferin community. 

The North of 89 Alliance is a grassroots, volunteer-run, non-profit organization made up of 
residents from Melancthon and Mulmur. Our mission is to create opportunities, provide support, 
and enhance the quality of life for residents of North Dufferin. We are proud to be the only non-
profit in the region that works exclusively for North Dufferin residents. We are good people, 
doing good things.  

We are asking the Township of Melancthon to consider a donation of $5,000 annually for the 
next three years. This funding will directly support our fundraising initiatives and programs, 
some of the programs we wish to support are: 

• Honeywood arena and the building revitalization project 
 
 

• Assisting with school breakfast programs and addressing food insecurity 
 
 

• Providing support to seniors in our community 
 
 

Your contribution will make a significant difference in strengthening our community and ensuring 
that important resources and programs remain accessible to those who need them most. 

We would be honoured to partner with Melancthon Township in building a stronger, healthier, 
and more connected North Dufferin. 



 
Thank you for your consideration of our request. We welcome the opportunity to discuss this 
further and to share more about our vision and ongoing projects. 

Sincerely, 

 

Beckie Connell 

Founding Director 
North of 89 Alliance 
www.northof89alliance.ca 
519-939-2753 

 

http://www.northof89alliance.ca/
http://www.northof89alliance.ca/

